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x30/03/2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Easter Egg Decorating Competition 
 

Our Easter Egg Decorating Competition will take place on Thursday 7th April and we 
would like to invite all our pupils to decorate a hard-boiled egg at home and bring it in to 
school with prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in each class. 
 
Please note entries must only be brought into school during morning registration on 
Thursday 7th April to be taken home at the end of the day. 
 
In previous years we have had some speggtacular entries and I am sure this year will be 
no different, let your imaginations run wild!! 
 
Good Luck! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher 
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